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Axinn was honored to receive the 2014 George and Patricia Ritter Pro Bono Award for the firm’s commitment to the
advancement of fair housing, fair lending and homeownership rights as a result of the pro bono assistance provided
to the Connecticut Fair Housing Center. The firm was recognized for its longstanding commitment to supporting the
Center and its clients.


